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Hello Dilan,

We wanted to provide an update for the current tasks at Jordan Ranch.

1. We will be providing a draft revised groundwater assessment work plan by this Friday,
addressing the items we discussed by phone last week.

2. We are conducting the quarterly groundwater and soil gas event this week.

ENGEO and BJP-ROF Jordan Ranch, LLC are committed to collaborating with you and ACEHS to
work though the remaining details for the site conceptual model and interim remedial action plan
within the next three to four weeks.

Additionally, we are considering preparing a human health risk assessment for the site sometime in
November.

Thank you,

Shawn Munger, CHG, PG, EM
Principal

ENGEO Incorporated
2213 Plaza Drive
Rocklin, CA 95765

(916) 786-8883

Direct: (916) 580-6535
Mobile: (916) 416-9000
(888) 279-2698 Fax
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